
Jean Jewell

From: fishlipres@cableone.net
Sent: Sunday, September 06, 2015 1:43 PM
To: Beverly Barker; Jean Jewell; Gene Fadness
Cc: fishlipres@cableone.net
Subject: Case Comment Form: Gary Eckert

Name: Gary Eckert
Case Number: UWI-W-15-01
Email: fishlipres@cableone.net
Telephone: 208-345-5453
Address: 5972 5 Teak Way

Boise Idaho, 83716

Name of Utility Company: United Water

Comment: First I’d like to go on record by stating that I don’t think it’s in Idaho’s best interest to have much of it’s water

controlled by a huge multinational corporation based in another country. United Water already inflates our seasonal

water charges during the summer months by an additional .37 per CCF. I’m told this is designed to encourage water

conservation. What happens with those additional funds? I also pay a customer charge of $20.80 six times a year. I’d like

to know how much money United Water has collected in this fund, from all it’s customers, since January of 2012?
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